Craigie High School

Andrena Waghorn—Head Teacher
Garnet Terrace, Dundee, DD4 7QD
Tel: (01382) 431111

Email:
craigie@dundeecity.gov.uk

March 2017

Dear Parent / Carer

As a school we are very keen to promote high expectations amongst all of our pupils and
ensure a consistent approach across the whole school to class routines. Routines are very
important in supporting staff and young people to be clear about what is expected and help
pupils focus on their key priority — learning. As of the first week back after the Easter
holidays | have asked all staff to ensure that the attached routines are well established and
followed by all pupils in every class. | always value the support from our parents in working
with us in moving the school forward and | would like to thank you in advance for your
support and co-operation.

Yours Sincerely

Condseao @r\a_
Andrena Waghorn
Head Teacher

Respect » Equality = Responsibility * Determination = Honesty
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Michael Wood ~ Executive Director — Children and Families Service




CRAIGIE HIGH SCHOOL
CLASS ROUTINES

Outdoor Jackets off
(except School Blazers)

Hooded Tops off

Other non uniform tops removed
(eg colour or large logos)

Mobile Phones switched off
Mobile Phones out of sight
Earphones out of sight
Flavoured drinks in bags
Mouths Emptied

Only our Best will do

RESPECT HQUAUTY RESPONSIBILITY DETERMINATION HONESTY




